
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Staff, Essential Caregiver, Family, Volunteer Update April 5, 2024  
 
Total Solar Eclipse Information for April 8, 2024: Approximate time: 2:00pm - 4:30 PM  

It is expected to be a mix of sun and clouds in Sarnia Lambton on Monday. Please take all 

necessary measures to keep yourself safe during the solar eclipse. 

Family and Residents:  

In preparation for the eclipse on Monday, we have rescheduled our afternoon drive to another 

day.  We will pull the sunshades on the windows at 1pm for the afternoon on south facing 

windows and keep residents indoors.  

Employees and Volunteers 

For employees and volunteers - change of shift times and/or coming or going to and from the 

home to work/volunteer during this period - please be mindful of the times you must be outside. 

Do not look directly at the sun. Be careful of pedestrians or other drivers who may be outside 

watching the eclipse or distracted when driving. 

 

If you plan to watch the eclipse, you do need to wear protective eye protection.  The following 

website Public Services Health and Safety Association | How to Protect Yourself and Your 

Workers During a Solar Eclipse (pshsa.ca)  provides more information. I have also included a 

handout that was provided by the Ontario government on Solar Eclipse information and safety. 

Please review. If you have any questions, please reach out. 

 

Thank-you,  

Lindsay Vandenberg 

Administrator 

 

 

https://www.pshsa.ca/blog/how-to-protect-yourself-and-your-workers-during-a-solar-eclipse
https://www.pshsa.ca/blog/how-to-protect-yourself-and-your-workers-during-a-solar-eclipse


 

 


